
From:  Alastair Barclay  
To: <planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk> 
Date:  16/12/2014 17:50 
Subject:  Local Plan 2031 
 
Dear Sir or Madam 
Local Plan 2031 Part 1  
Strategic Sites and Policies 
4 Spatial Strategy 
Core Policy 3 Settlement Hierarchy 
Western Vale Sub-Area 
There appears to be a discrepancy between the printed, circulated copy of the Local Plan and the web-based version that invites 
comments. In the printed copy East Challow is mentioned as a Local Service Centre along with others such as Shrivenham. In the 
web-based copy there is no mention of Local Service Centres, simply larger villages.  
I wonder if there has simply been a mis-print of title and instead of Local Service Centre (on the printed copy) it should read "Larger 
Villages". 
If this is not the case, I would be grateful if you would register a comment on the Local Plan to the effect that, at a recent meeting of 
West Challow Parish Council it was felt inappropriate that East Challow should be considered as a Local Service Centre, as due to its 
proximity to Wantage it cannot even support a local shop. 
Regards 
Alastair Barclay 
Chairman 
West Challow Parish Council 




